Open House

The Schreiber Recreation Committee is presently plannin g an
open house to welcome all new residents and to inform the gen-
eral public of programs and our future development plans.

If any groups or organizations wish to participate in the open
house they should contact the recreation office at 824-2317.

Winter Events Calendar

The 1987-88 Winter Special Events Calendar is now ready.
For your copy stop by the office anytime between 9 a.m. and 5
p.m.

Community Calendar

A new weekly column is presently being planned by the
recreation department and the News staff (see this issue).

It will assist in keeping the community better-informed of
local happenings as well as helping our new residents in famil-
larizing themselves with the community.

This column will include the name of the group contact per-
son, date, place and time of their meetings as well as any special
events they are planning. Any groups wishing to have their
meetings or special events published on a regular basis should
contact the recreation office at 824-2317.

Teen & Children's Aerobics- Debbie Tremblay, one of our
acrobic instructors, is presently explaining the possibility of
organizing a teen and children's aerobics program. If you are
interested, contact Debbie at 824-2026 or the recreation office at
2317.

Children's Christmas Crafts- This workshop will be held
on Saturday, December 5 from 1-3 p.m. at the recreation com-
plex. |

Donna Mikeluk will teach children ages six to 12 exciting
Christmas Crafts. Space is limited so register early. For more
information or to register, please contact the office at 824-2317.

If you would like to offer suggestions for future programs or
have a skill or hobby you would like share with others please
contact the office and we will do our best to organize it.

Olympic Torch Days

Plans are well-underway for the arrival of the torch on
Monday, January 11, The final schedule meeting will be held on
Thursday, Nov. 19 at 7:30 p.m.

Any groups or individuals wishing to plan a special event for
the celebration should attend this final meeting.

Some of the events already planned are: children's play day, a
contraption race; a moccasin dance, a bonfire and torch light
parade, ice sculptures, an Olympic curling bonspiel, dances,
suppers and much more.

This is -our opportunity to get involved with the Olympics!
Let's make it a really big event.

A reminder that all nominations for "Celebration '88" medals
and certificates must be submitted to the office no later than
Thursday, November 19 at 4:30 p.m.

Teen Drop In Centre

There is now a Teen Drop In Centre operating out of the
games room and meeting room 3. If you are looking for a place

to just meet your friends to sit and talk, come out to the recre-
ation centre on Friday and Saturday nights from 7-11 p.m.

Programs

The recreation office is presently taking registrations for the
following programs:

Computer Course- an introduction into the micro-computer
using the Tandy machine. The course will be held on
Wednesday nights at the high school with Mr. Bill Houston
doing the instruction;

National Coaching Certification Program- the theory
Level 1 and 11 programs will be held in late November and
January respectively. These theory levels are for coaches of any
sport.

Future Programs

If you have a desire to participate in a specific program or
wish to conduct a craft or hobby course, please contact the
recreatoin office at 824-2317.
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Brewers Retail

requires
bottle collector for
Town of Schreiber

Call Brewers Retail in
Marathon at

229-1401

from page 8

as possible.

Women's Volleyball

There will be a Women's
Volleyball program presented on
Tucsday evenings from 8-9 p.m.
al St. Martin School. The contact
person is Judy Joubert at 825-
9295.

Upcoming Events

November 21- Thunder Bay
Auditorium- noon-4 p.m. -confer-
cnce room

November 22- Hospital
Auxiliary- 7 p.m.- multi-purpose
room

November 25- Horticultural
Socicty General Meeting- 7 p.m.
-conference room

November 25- Chamber of

Commerce General Meeting- 7
p.m. multi-purpose room.

Ladies' Sauna

Attention ladies. The recre-
ation centre's ladies' sauna has
just been renovated with new
cedar and a new stove. The heat
1s on, so come down and cnjoy a
rclaxing sauna.

The Terrace Bay Recreation
Department would like to call on
the community for its assistance.

If you know of a program of
special interest you would like to
have presented, give us a call at
825-3542.

Learn to Skate

There is at present a morning
session of Learn to Skate taking
place in the arena.

There are several more open-
ings for registration available in
the afternoon session. This pro-
gram takes place from 2-3 p.m.
on Mondays and Wednesdays.

If your child is between the
ages of three and five, here is the
ideal opportunity for them to
learn to skate.

Give the recreation office a
call at 3542.

Programs

The second session of the Fall
exercise programs will be com-
mencing in the near future. We
sull have openings in the follow-
INg programs.

Aerobics (with Gwen)

Beginning on Nov. 16, and
concluding on Dec. 17, this
course will be a five-weck pro-
gram. Call the recreation office
for reservations in this fast-paced
aerobics program.

Fitness For Fun (with Lynn)

There are several more open-
ings in this morning program.
Monday, Wednesday and Friday
from 10-11 a.m. is the time Lynn
puts here students through their
paces.

Taking charge Aerobics
(with Louise)

Company

Offices
Houses |
Apartments

Daily, weekly, bi-weekly,
or monthly contract.
Call 824-2561and ask for

Rose Marie Renaud
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Are you interested in a non-
impact exercise class which is
held in the afternoons on Monday
and Wednesday from 2-3 p.m.

Here is the class for you. We
have the facilities available for
your babysitter if you would like
to bring the children and provide
a babysitter.

Teen Aerobics (with Louise)

Calling all teens! Mixed aero-
bics for teens is available for
those 13 years of-age and up. The
program 1s held on Tuesdays and
Thursdays from 4-5 p.m.

Don't be shy guys; this exer-
cise class will help loosen up and

tone the muscles to assist you in
your other athletic programs.

Over-40 Hoppers (With
Lorraine)

We would like to inform the
community that this program is
open to males or females who
wish to exercise at a more leisure-
ly pace.

It is a very low-impact exer-
cise program mainly geared to
strengthen, tone and relax the
body.

The program is held at the
public school on Tuesdays and
Thursdays from 7:30-8:30 p.m.
Come one come all and join in
the fun.

Labour costs

Labour costs make up an estimated 45 to 58 per
cent of total direct costs of the Northern Ontario
mining industry. Government-imposed or com-
pliance costs associated with environmental con-
trols and payroll burdens are estimated at 10 per
cent of the industry's total direct costs.
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' Thank You

We would like to thank Kimberly-Clark for
) the presentation given to us upon the arrival
' of our twins. A special thank you goes to
Daryl Payette and Barbara Hamilton

Gino and Daryl LeBlanc

ADVERTISING
DOESN’T COST!

IT PAYS!!!

TRY IT and SEE
Call Julie at the NEWS

825-3747
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DRYCLEANING SERVICES

Specials
Promotions For

Nov. 9 - Nov. 21, 1987

Men's and Ladies's Top Coats

Plain Pants & Skirts

Heavy Winter Coats & Parkas

NEW AGENT

In Terrace Bay

Lower level in the

|Post Office
NOOK 825-9555 gna

SEWI

$5.79

$3.19

$6.59

Travel Rest
Trailer Park

Schreiber




